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OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
 
Public Meeting Notice 
 
 
July 25, 2016 
 
TO:   Southern Oregon University Board of Trustees 
 
FROM:  Sabrina Prud’homme, University Board Secretary  
 
RE: Trustee Attendance and Potential Quorum at Social Event  
 
The Board of Trustees of Southern Oregon University will attend a campus 
welcome reception held in honor of the university’s new president, Dr. Linda 
Schott.  This social event will be held on the date and at the location set forth 
below. 
 
The reception will occur as follows: 
 
Monday, August 1, 2016 
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. (or until business concludes) 
Hannon Library, Meese Room, 3rd Floor 
 
The Hannon Library is located at 1290 Ashland Street, on the campus of 
Southern Oregon University.  If special accommodations are required, 
please contact Kathy Park at (541) 552-8055 at least 72 hours in 
advance. 
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